
 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  September 14, 2010 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  10 

Description:  Cash $1,000 

Given By:  Furniture Brands Charitable Trust 

Purpose:  School Use 

Site:   Thomas St. School 

Presented By: Debbie Davis 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  11 

Description:  Cash $2800.00 

Given By:  Rankin PTO 

Purpose:  To purchase a printer and a laminator and  

   supplies as needed. 

Site:   Rankin School 

Presented By: Anna Guntharp 

 

 


